
THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

1 Apri12016 

Following the latest deeply distnrbing reports and allegations of sexual exploitation and abuse 
involving international forces in the Central African Republic, I wish to invite you for an informal 
briefing of the General Assembly on the latest developments as well as the efforts and plans ofthe 
Secretariat in this malter, to be held Tuesday 5 April, 2016, at 3 PM in the Trusteeship Council 
Chamber, 

Mr. Edmond Mulet, Chef de Cabinet of the Secretary-General, Mr. Atul Khare, Under-Secretary­
General for Field Support, and Ms. Jane Holl Lute, Special Coordinator on improving the United 
Nations response to sexual exploitation and abuse, will brief the membership. 

Your personal participation at this important briefmg will be highly appreciated. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Pernlanent Representatives and 
Pernlanent Observers to the 
United Nations 

Mogens Lykketoft 


